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Dear committee members, 

I I wish to voice my strong opposition to the bill that you are going to be considering 

to change the requirements for voting. Oregon has one of the most efficient and 

effective forms of voting in the country.. Voter fraud in this state is virtually unheard 

of. To require in person voting and proof of identity is simply an attempt to 

gerrymander. 

Please do not allow this bill out of committee. 


